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1050—Your LUCKY SPOT on your Radio Dial

November 15, 1964

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
4590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler,

This letter will confirm your reception of our station
between the hours of 12:45 and 1:00 A.M. PST on November 9, 1964.

We are always gratified to receive a reception report from
IRCA members. It was particularly pleasing to get your report
from the Englewood - Denver area. Strangely enough, most of
our reception reports have been coming from the Northwest.
We're quite happy to hear that our signal can compete success-
fully in the mountain area with XEG in Monterrey.

You may also be interested in our equipment. We are a
500 Watt, Non-Directional Daytime Station, using a Collins
Transmitter for our AM operation. We also operate a 24 hour
per day FM operation with a radiated power of 5000 watts.

Since you reported reception of our frequency test, you
may also be interested in knowing that we were only slightly
below our assigned frequency of 1050 KC. We were at the time
of your report operating on exactly 1049.9988 KC, just 1.2
Cycles Per Second below our assigned operating frequency.
As you undoubtedly know, that is well within the FCC requirements
of plus or minus 20 cycles per second frequency deviation.

Your most welcome reception report is most gratifygng
for still another reason. It gives us a good idea of how
our new antenna ground radial system is working.

Again, Mr. Nittler, thanks so much for your reception
report. If you should hear us again, please drop us a line.

Best personal regards,
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William A. Lewis

Chief Engineer
KLUC AM-FM



